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Craig, Sondra

From: Dawn Wacek <dawnwacek@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, July 26, 2024 1:11 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: REACH Application-Please approve

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Hello Council Members,  
 
I wanted to reach out once again in support of the REACH rezoning request.  
As you know, our community is struggling to meet the emergent needs of many of our neighbors-especially 
those who are unhoused. 
The Reach center is one place that is making incredible strides helping folks access and maintain not only 
housing, but also food services, health care, and general support and empathy in a time when many would turn 
away from them.  They deserve an up to date facility to continue to do so. 
This new opportunity to offer dental services will not greatly increase traffic at this location, but will greatly 
impact the overall health and wellbeing of those who otherwise wouldn't be able to obtain those services. 
Additionally, the implementation of solar on the building is yet another way Reach is being a good neighbor-
working toward goals set by the city and county to improve energy efficiency.   
From both a library and a neighborhood resident perspective, I am deeply appreciative of the work being done at 
the Reach Center. And while I know that they will continue to do good work whether the rezoning application is 
approved or not, this is an opportunity for us to create positive change for people without any substantive 
downside for the neighborhood. 
Thank you for considering this perspective. I hope you will approve this application and help Reach move 
forward. 
Dawn Wacek 
Deputy Library Director, La Crosse Public Library 
County Board Supervisor, District 9 
Board of Directors, RHYMES 
PPH Neighborhood member 
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